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1. Closer to communities in my opinion should stop the minority decision making and put majority 
for fairness on matters of importance policies. 
 
2. Preventative Initiatives once again should in my opinion have an understanding what long-term 
issues are continuously ongoing & search for solutions to prevent escalation so that it suits the 
environment. 
 
3. Putting Culture at the centre first should be in my view be of of high quality sustainability, some 
established Aboriginal Corporations are too busy managing developed current good 
governance/compliance’s Acts & policy designs and some are not always suited to the fit within this 
area. 
 
4. Building Cultural understanding and respect in my opinion are failing from Native Title 
Determinations where lack of Respect is no longer maintained and there are too many loose ends 
that have no placed tighter controls & mechanisms, policies in Rulings needs greater accountability 
for reassurances for all Generations. 
 
Sender is Ms Juliette Pearce Tucker an Indigenous woman a resident of town NEWMAN WA 6753. 

 


